FSO 03/20/2017 Meeting

In attendance: Kelly Klug, Jen Shimon, Kristin Gasser, Jessica Pitre, Ms. Kristin
Dillahunt, Dr. Craig Gunderson, Emily Lubeck, Clar La Duke

Meeting called to order at 6:31pm
Steve Adgate (Club’s Choice) presented for possible fall fundraiser
February's Minutes approved

Dr. Gunderson's Principal's Report:

--Staff meeting tomorrow morning (03/21/2017)

--Referendum is 2 weeks away! "YES!" Rally at KES Multi-Purpose Room on
03/21/2017 6:00-7:00

--Title I Funding Updates: Math and Reading Achievement goals, PBIS and families'’
perceptions of its effectiveness goals. If grant is approved, KES will receive money
to improve kindergarten math and reading scores, and PBIS implementation

Ms. Dillahunt's Teacher's Report:

--FORWARD testing starts this week!

--March is Music in our Schools Month

--Teachers received an email from Ms. Dillahunt encouraging them to apply for
mini-grants if any there are any classroom needs

Ms. Pitre's Treasurer's Report:
--$225 earned at FlipSide
--Magazine subscriptions questions, need to do some research before approving

New Business:

--Emily Lubeck and Kristin Gasser will be taking over fall fundraiser for next
school year

--Mini Grants:

*Mrs. Rau--new cameras for library, classroom teachers to check
out--$620--approved!

*Mrs. Granke--would like to buy furniture to expand creative play area (need more
information before approval)

--Carnival is on Friday!!!!



Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Next FSO meeting, Monday, April 24th 6:30



